
I am writing to voice my support for Taylor’s Law (HB 2797). I attended high school with Taylor, was in 
his older sister Erin’s class, and it breaks my heart that his family has lost him. I have a ten month old son 
and cannot imagine what they have experienced. It is even further upsetting that the drug dealer who 
supplied the deadly dosage has little to no consequences for the role he played in Taylor’s death. Please 
vote in favor of Taylor’s Law.  
 
Allison Davies 
Tigard, OR 


